
 

 
 

Hello Everyone, 
Welcome back for the Christmas Term.  

Please remember to send in a PE kit. 
You need  navy or black shorts, a 
white t-shirt and plimsolls that fit. 
Write your name in the labels and 

inside the plimsolls with a biro so that they are 
easily identifiable if they are mislaid. 

Encourage your child to read daily and don’t 
forget to sign the reading log. We like to hear 
about other things children have been reading 
too, there is a section in the homework diary 
where you can include this information. 

Sponsored Bounce 

Thank-you to all those who have 
sent in their sponsored bounce 
money. If you haven’t sent yours 
in yet please do so as soon as 

possible. The money collected will be used 
for events like theatre visits, workshops 
and curriculum enrichment resources. 

Weekly Expectations 
English 
We are beginning a unit on stories. The focus 
story for next week is the  
traditional hindu tale of Rama 
and Sita. What other stories 
do you know about Princes and 
Princesses? Can you retell one 
without a story book? 
Maths 
We will be doing more subtraction practise. 
Can you add and subtract 10 to any 2 digit 
number by quick recall? 43 + 10 ,31 — 10  If 
you can do that can you subtract 20 or 30? 

Parent Pop-ins 
We will be restarting our parent pop-ins again this term. The first one will be on Monday 7th 
November and the focus will be Subtraction. We are inviting just half a class at a time. We 
hope the smaller group will make it easier for you to take part and work with your child. The 
teachers will be demonstrating how to teach some skills and sharing ideas you can try out at 
home.  

The following one will be on Thursday 24th November. Please let your class teacher know ei-
ther in person or through class Dojo whether you prefer to attend on Monday or Thursday for 

future pop-ins. 

 

Swimming 

We need some more helpers to 
walk the children to and from 
swimming particularly in Lions 
class. 

If you can help please talk to 
your class teacher. 


